
April 2014 
Happy Scrappers

It was a good retreat.  I was happy that we had a few people there that were 
questionable.   Lynne, Carolyn Slack and Sherrie Locicerro showed up.  All there 
were iffy.  And as always it was nice to see Deb and Hugh.  We didn’t get to see 
them at last years retreat.  So all in all it was WONDERFUL being with my 
everyone.  Now on to bee business.  This months meeting will be Saturday, May 
10th at the Groves Library.  9:30-2:30 . Hosted by Gayle, Shelly and Joan.  Pot luck
lunch. Please bring a dish to share.  

1. The Scrapper website now has projects and exchanges listed.  For the 
people that do not have internet, I am listing which is which.

Projects
Box project due in December
Mug rugs due in December
2016 Quilt show boutique due Jan 2015

      Exchanges
      Friendship blocks due in April
      Cot Coverlett due June 2014
      Honey Bee Blocks Due September
      Snow Men due December 

OK that’s all I've got. SOMETHING isn’t right.   Lol
Scrappers having procedures.
Linda J husband had back surgery the week we were at  Dry Creek.
Carolyn S is going though her chemo now.
Becky is recovering well from her back surgery.
Lydia is having hip replacement May 19.
Winnie is having back surgery June 3.
Please keep them in your thoughts.

Scrappily yours
PJ Broussard
2014 Hostess       
June- Linda T, Jane and Winnie
July- PJ & Helen
August- Cathy & Sylvia
Sept- Laura, Sue & Ruby
Oct- Mickey & Anne Babb
Nov- Tammie & Laurell
Dec – Carol T, Barbara & Becky


